
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  
Sent: Thursday, 13 April 2017 3:47 PM 
To: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/254 Airline Operations - Ground Staff Award 2010 - request for adjournment  

 
Dear Parties, 
 
We confirm receipt of the below correspondence and attachment thereto. 
 
Accordingly, the listing for 20 April 2017 is vacated. 
 
We will advise a new listing date in due course. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Josh Martin 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1966 
 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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